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Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am writing to strongly object to the proposed housing development on the Brooklands Farm land and the 
Blean areas around the university. 
We simply do not have the infrastructure to cope with all the extra housing, and we desperately need to 
be protecting our natural ecosystems in the area.   
Please add my voice to the chorus of objections that I feel sure you will have received. 
This is a totally  irresponsible use of our beautiful land and a very short-sighted strategy with regards to 
out natural environment. 
Yours sincerely, 
Sadie Hennessy 
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